
Welcome to a beautiful new term at Little Hearts Kindergarten!                                                   

We are thrilled to have our little ones back at school, and the term is definitely off               

to a wonderful start.                                                                                                        

A warm welcome to all our new parents and children! Thank you for choosing                            

Little Hearts Kindergarten. Our aim here is to provide an all-rounded excellent foundation 

to all our students in a warm and loving environment. We therefore hope to meet you all 

regularly this term, as we work hand in hand towards a better future for our little ones. 

• Please ensure you pack a change of 

clothes for your child daily, labelled 

with his/her name. In the event your 

child is given school clothes, kindly 

send them back to school. 

• Children should bring their own 

drinking water bottle daily. 

• All children should be well groomed 

and neatly dressed.  

The deadline for school fees payment for        

Term 3 2022 is Wednesday, 5th October.              

Children will not be permitted into class 

from Thursday, 6th October without            

clearance from our Accounts Department. 

Please note that despite the rise in                

fuel/cooking oil/cooking gas prices,                     

we have not increased our tuition fees and 

transport rates.                                                   

We therefore request for your cooperation 

in this regard. 

For more information, get in touch with our 

Accounts Office: +254 700 167673 

Quote of the Month 
“It is not about smart children, but rather about 

HAPPY CHILDREN,                                                                  
who have the confidence and courage to learn 

and pursue things dear to their heart.” 

- Alexandra Eidens 
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Extra curricular activities will resume next week, as scheduled below: 

 

 

 

 

Photos of activities that your child is participating in will be shared with you on                     

a weekly basis.  

If you would like to enrol your child in any of the above, please confirm                                

with the school office. 

Activity Day and Time Requirements 

Skating Tuesday  Full skating kit 

Martial Arts Thursday Uniform and gloves 

Art & Craft Friday All materials provided 

 

In November this year, we will, God willing, be launching the 

second edition of our Annual Year Book! This will highlight 

all the events that took place over the course of the year 

and a lot more. Any parents interested in posting a business 

advert in the upcoming Year Book are requested to contact 

the school office for further details.  

Parents willing to write anything for the Year book with 

regards to their experience at Little Hearts Kindergarten or 

an enlightening article, etc. are welcome to do so and can 

forward the same to our office. 

Follow us on:          Little Hearts Kindergarten            @littleheartskindergarten 

A sea turtle can live 

for more than 100 

years! 

Cats cannot taste anything 
that is sweet 

DID YOU KNOW?? 


